

BULLETIN A2024-022

PREGNANT IN 2024 AND DIDN'T GET THE FOUR (4) GAME MINIMUM TO BE ELIGIBLE TO PLAY IN PROVINCIALS?

Please note at this time there is no official rule for pregnancy for Provincials.

However this year and in previous years teams can request that Softball BC waive the 4 game minimum or adjust it however they see fit based on medical condition of any kind. Pregnancy currently can fall under this category and you can make a request.

- Please have your coach contact seniordirector@softball.bc.ca
- Player must have clearance note from doctor to play
- Must be a regular team member

